From: POST2017BCP, POST2017BCP

**Subject:** BCP Draft Electric Service Contracts Meeting (May 11, 2015)

**Date:** Monday, April 06, 2015 2:18:20 PM

## Dear Boulder Canyon Project Tribal Allottee:

In an effort to continue providing allottees with information regarding the draft electric service contracts, Western is extending an invitation to your organization to participate in a meeting to be held with other tribal allottees in California. This meeting is scheduled to be held from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Monday, May 11, 2015, located at DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Ontario Airport, 222 N. Vineyard, Ontario, California.

The purpose of this meeting is for Western to provide tribal allottees with information regarding the draft electric service contracts, clarification of language, process to finalize contracts, and an opportunity to answer your questions. As mentioned in the email sent in March, the draft contracts are posted at the BCP Post-2017 Remarketing Website located at <a href="http://www.wapa.gov/dsw/pwrmkt/BCP\_Remarketing/BCPPost2017.htm">http://www.wapa.gov/dsw/pwrmkt/BCP\_Remarketing/BCPPost2017.htm</a>.

For those who are unable to attend the meeting, conference bridge information can be arranged upon request.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brian Young, Contracts and Energy Services Manager, at 602-605-2594 or Patricia Weeks, Public Utilities Specialist, at 602-605-2473 or by e-mail at <a href="mailto:Post2017BCP@wapa.gov">Post2017BCP@wapa.gov</a>.

Best Regards,

Deborah K. Emler Vice President of Power Marketing Desert Southwest Region 602-605-2555

